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Lagoon Discharge update 

Saturday June 5 walked the site and discharge areas with Guy Trembley and 

Trevor Gardener.  Trevor took us through the whole discharge procedure and we 

went to the collection areas. Trevor also provided us with the equipment needed 

for the discharge.  It was evident that there is still too much accumulation of 

water in discharge area and we will probably not be able to start discharge until 

July.  The pathways are overgrown with some fallen trees, and Guy will spent 6-8 

hrs cleaning up for safe and regular access.  He will be monitoring water levels to 

see when we can begin discharge. 

We got in touch with Brett from CB Max and we were able to meet and walk 

through site with him on Tues June 8.  He will be present us with a budget for 

Lagoon Manager position and the supervision of samples and documentation for 

the discharge.  When we receive this we will call a lagoon committee meeting and 

hopefully have all paperwork ready before July. 

                                                                            Michael Harney   

 

 

 


